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Region I Homeland Security
Tribal Committee

MINUTES

January 17, 2008
10:00 AM-1:00 PM
Location is at the Tulalip Office of Emergency Management, Bldg. C, 
       6103 31st, Ave, Tulalip WA 98271
******************************************************************************************** 

Meeting Called By:   Lynda Harvey 
	NWTEMC
Sign-in

	Lummi
	Wendy Woods
	360. 384.2245
	wendyw@lummi-nsn.gov 

	Lummi
	Gary James
	
	

	Nooksack
	Jim Fernando
	
	

	Nooksack Tribe
	Dana Harkins
	360.656.5683
	Danahar98@yahoo.com 

	NWTEMC
	Lynda Harvey
	
	

	NWTEMC
	Glenn Coil
	
	

	Region 1 Public Health
	Shari Mattson-Cooper
	425.339.5249
	scooper@shd.snohomish.wa.gov 

	Samish Tribe
	Keith Tucker, MD
	360.299.6404
	ktucker@samishtribe.nsn.us 

	Sen. Cantwell’s Office
	Sally Hintz
	425.303.0114
	Sally_hintz@cantwell.senate.gov 

	Snohomish Health District
	Raymond Malunay
	425.508.4982
	rmalunay@shd.snohomish.wa.gov 

	Snohomish Health District
	Katie Denter
	
	kdenter@shd.snohomish.wa.gov 

	Snoqualmie
	Fuzzy Fletcher
	
	fuzzy@snoqualmienation.com 

	Stillaguamish
	Steve Hardy
	425.508.1467
	shardy@stillaguamish.nsn.gov 

	Tulalip PD
	Bill Williams
	360.651.4608
	wwilliams@tualiptribalpolice.org 

	Tulalip Tribes
	Robert Meyers
	425.508.1565
	rmeyers@tulaliptribalpolice.org 

	Upper Skagit
	Paul Budrow
	
	

	Upper Skagit
	Joe Hemmerich
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


Agenda Topics:  
· Elections

· Chair

· Vice-Chair

· Secretary

· Legislation Update
· State Emergency Response Commission: January 25th, 2008 Meeting

· DOH Grants

· Web Site Updates

· New Citizens Corps Coordinator for Wa

· Hospital/ Statewide EOC

· Block Watch



Minutes:
Election: Lynda Harvey reelected as Chair. Fuzzy elected as Vice –Chair. Lee Shipman elected as Secretary.

Ray Malunay introduced as new SNS (strategic national stockpile) Coordinator for Snohomish Health District.

Colville Tribe now a member of NWTEMC. Welcome! Resolution adopted Dec 20, 2007 by Colville Business Council

NWTEMC asked that Claude Cox, Colville Tribes, be appointed SERC delegate with Jim Fernando, Nooksack Tribe, as Alternate. They will attend SERC meeting this month. 

Website: NWTEMC website www.nwtemc.org transitioning to new layout/design. Any comments welcomed.






